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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

I have been a successful forex spot trader far many years and I am vehemently opposed to the CFTC proposal to
restrict leverage to 10:1. I emphatically urge the immediate abandonment of this idea.

Very truly yours,

Richard J. Zippilli
Piano, Texas


